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Dear Parents, 

The sacramental programme for children in Year 3 continues this weekend. Mass is this Sunday 4th 

March at 9.30am followed by a meeting for parents and children. It is important that everyone attends 

as the Sacrament of Reconciliation will take place on Thursday 22nd March at 6.30pm. 

Well done to those children and staff who were able to attend the early mass last Wednesday. There is 

an early mass again next Wednesday 7th March at 8.15am. Thank you to Mrs McKenna who came in on 

her day off to prepare the toast for children after mass. There is 

also Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament every Wednesday 

during Lent from 3.15pm -4.15pm and 5.00pm -6.00pm. 

The Year 1 and 2 class mass will take place next Friday 9th March 

at the 9.15am parish mass. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

The Year 4 class assembly will take place next Wednesday 7th 

March at 9.00am in the school hall. Everyone is welcome. 

The PTA’s next family event will be an Easter disco on Friday 16th 

March from 7pm-10pm. Tickets are on sale now and are priced at 

£3 for an individual ticket or £10 for a family ticket (4 people). 

Please see the posters around school for more information.  

For this event to be a success, the PTA rely on the support of our 

school community. They would really appreciate any donations for 

raffle prizes. These can be given in at school.  

The Talk Homework for next week is: 

If you could spend a day with anyone in the world who would 

it be and where would you go? 

In the coming weeks, the Junior Language Challenge will begin for 

children in Years 3, 4 and 5 (Key Stage 2 below 10 years old). 

Details will follow accordingly.  

Well done to both staff and children for making it to school 

yesterday during the bad weather. We are very fortunate that 

many staff could walk to school and therefore no teaching and 

learning days have been lost this week. Thank you to everyone. 

Let’s hope it warms up over the weekend! 

Mrs. F. M. Robinson 
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Weekly Newsletter 

 

Diary dates: 
Tue 6th March 

Years 5 and 6 dodgeball 
Wed 7th March  

Year 4 class assembly 
Thu 8th March 

Years 3 and 4 rugby 
Fri 9th March 

Year 1 and 2 Mass 
 

 

Pupil of the Week    
N: Ella Taylor 
R: Olivia Umeadi 
Y1: Violet Walsh 
Y2: Adam Ferguson 
Y3: Olivia Tomlinson 
Y4: Temitayo Oladepo 
Y5: Nicole Kasprzyk 
Y6: Andre Conteh 
 

Congratulations! Well done. 
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